Dear colleagues,  
 
I hope this e-mail finds you well.  
 
Herewith I would like to inform you that the International Relations Office of Università Europea di Roma is currently looking for a new trainee who could collaborate with us from September to December 2022 within the Erasmus+ programme.  
 
We are looking for profiles with a high command of the English language. Italian language and International Relations knowledge is preferable, but not required.  
 
The trainee would undertake task related to the management of international students, such as:  
· Managing international students mobilities;   
· Organizing events such as the Orientation Week and the Buddy Week;   
· Managing the International Relations Office's social media. 

The Student Mobility for Placement would be funded through the Erasmus+ grant, that will be integrated by a 50% with UER funds. 
 
Should some of your student be interested in this opportunity, please forward us his/her CV.  
 
Looking forward to hearing from you.  
 

Dott.ssa Andrea Llorente
Ufficio Relazioni Internazionali 
Università Europea di Roma
Via degli Aldobrandeschi 190 - 00163 - Roma
Tel: +390666543809
e-mail: andrea.llorente@unier.it
Sito: https://www.universitaeuropeadiroma.it/internazionale/
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